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Title
Draft Phase 2 Environmental Impact Statement for the Future Capital Lake Preferred Alternative
Briefing

Recommended Action
Committee Recommendation:
Not referred to a committee.

City Manager Recommendation:
Briefing only; no action requested.

Report
Issue:
Whether to receive a briefing on the Draft Phase 2 Environmental Impact Statement for the Future
Capital Lake Preferred Alternative.

Staff Contact:
Susan Grisham, Assistant to the City Manager, 360.753.8244

Presenter(s):
 Ann Larson, Director of Government Relations, Department of Enterprise Services
 Carrie Martin, Project Manager, Department of Enterprise Services
 Tessa Gardner-Brown, Senior Environmental Planner, Floyd-Snider
 Ray Outlaw, Senior Engagement and Environmental Planner, Floyd-Snider

Background and Analysis:
In 2018, the Washington State Legislature directed DES to develop an Environmental Impact
Statement (EIS) for long-term management of Capitol Lake.  Enterprise Services established the
Capitol Lake/Deschutes Estuary Long Term Management Project to meet this mandate.  The EIS will
evaluate and identify a preferred environmentally and economically sustainable long-term
management alternative for the Capitol Lake - Deschutes Estuary.  An Executive Workgroup provides
overall guidance to the project and includes representatives from the City of Olympia, City of
Tumwater, LOTT Clean Water Alliance, Port of Olympia, Thurston County, Squaxin Island Tribe, and
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Enterprise Services.

The project has established several workgroups to provide expertise and advice on various aspects
of the project.  Mayor Selby represents the City on the Executive Work Group (EWG).

Department of Enterprise Services (DES) staff along with consultants from Floyd-Snider will present
the Draft EIS, which describes how the Managed Lake, Estuary, and Hybrid Alternatives would
change the environment if they were selected for long-term management of the Capitol Lake -
Deschutes Estuary. The Draft EIS also evaluates a No Action Alternative, as required by the State
Environmental Policy Act (SEPA).

The Draft EIS summarizes results of the technical analyses that were completed to support the
environmental review of this project, and the engagement led by Enterprise Services to promote
participation by tribes, governmental partners, resource agencies, and the community throughout this
process.

Attachments:

Project Website
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